
Construction Hot Topics 
Week of March 21, 2022 

 

Hotel & Private Parking Stop Relocated Nightly at Terminal 6 
 

*Additional Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle Stops are located at Terminal 1 and Terminal 7/8 (not pictured on map) 
 

 
 
1. Terminal 5 / 6: Nightly Departures Level Impacts 

 To facilitate enabling work for construction of the new Terminal 5.5 APM Pedestrian Bridge, the 
Hotel & Private Parking Shuttle Stop located between Terminals 5 & 6 (Departures Level) will be 
temporarily relocated nightly beginning Monday, March 21 through Saturday, May 28 from 
12AM to 4AM 

 The stop will be relocated to the east of the work area (near the west end of Terminal 6) 

 Please note that due to heavy construction in the Central Terminal Area, some shuttle stop 
locations on both levels have recently shifted either temporarily or for the foreseeable future 

 Please watch for posted signage and always use caution when traveling near construction areas 
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2. Terminal 5 / Parking Structure 5: Closure of Existing Pedestrian Bridge 

 To facilitate improvements to Parking Structure 5, the existing Pedestrian Bridge connecting 
Terminal 5 and Parking Structure 5 over World Way South will be closed continuously beginning 
Wednesday, March 23 at 11PM through Wednesday, April 6 at 6AM (24/7 for two weeks) 

 Pedestrians will need to use the Arrivals Level crosswalk across World Way South to travel 
between the Terminal and Parking Structure sides of the CTA at this area  
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3. Sepulveda Boulevard Tunnel Cleaning 

 The Sepulveda Tunnel will experience 
nightly (11pm – 5am) lane restrictions 
next week for cleaning by the City of 
Los Angeles Bureau of Street Services 

 Two lanes on either northbound or 
southbound Sepulveda Boulevard will 
be closed each night through Friday; 
one lane will be maintained at all times 

 

 

Sepulveda Boulevard Tunnel Cleaning by BSS 


